The Neuroscience School

Neuroscience Short Courses for Outstanding High School Students







The Neuroscience School at Georgia State University offers summer short course opportunities for outstanding high school students. The program seeks students who excel in science and have particular interests in neuroscience.

The short courses aim to engage students in collegelevel introductory neuroscience topices, such as neurons and neurotransmission; brain anatomy; learning, memory, and plasticity; sensory systems; motor systems; and neurological diseases. The format includes lecture and discussion, hands-on bench science in core research facilities, and some homework. completed application materials, and pay Courses will be limited to small class sizes, and will be taught by Georgia State University faculty members, post-doctoral research associates, and graduate student teaching assistants.

All participants must be at least 16 years of age by the start of the course, and can only take the course if parents or guardians complete required permissions related to visiting research facilities.

For More Information

Kyle Frantz, PhD, Program Director Jennifer Walcott, Program Coordinator Center for Behavioral Neuroscience Georgia State University Email: NeuroscienceSchool@gsu.edu

Summer 2017

Neuroscience Boot Camp: June 12-16 Advanced Topics in Neuroscience: June 19-23

Neuroscience Boot Camp: July 10-14

Advanced Topics in Neuroscience: July 17-21

Application Process

- Rolling admissions for applicants who meet program requirements, submit tuition deposit
- •Full tuition payment due on acceptance (in the absence of full tuition payment, slots will be given to waitlisted applications)
- Admissions will close when courses are full (limited to 20 per class)
- •Tuition: \$500 per week Need-based financial aid available

Please visit our website for more info: www.cbn-atl.org/Education

